
 
 

Poulton PLPSA 
Dear Parents and Carers. 

The PTA are currently working hard organising the ‘all new’ 
Poulton Summer Spectacular! 

We would really appreciate your help in preparation for this fab 
event. On the dates below, we would like donations for the 
Summer Spectacular. In exchange, the children can come to 
school in their own choice of clothes! 

Friday 10th May – can we have donations of toys, books and games 
in good condition. 

Friday 24th May – donations of chocolates and toiletries. 

Friday 7th June – we would like donations of bottles and cakes, 
please. 

We would also like any uniform or PE kit that you no longer need 
for our 2nd hand uniform stall.  

Look out for a letter about the ‘Poulton Bake Off!’ Which will 
take place on 7th June.  

Thank you in advance for your help and support – helping us to 
help our fantastic school! 

The Poulton PLSPA 

If you want to help further and join our team, contact the school 
office on 0151 334 5021 or pop along to the next PTA meeting. 

New members are always welcome! 


